
 

 
 

 

 

From: millemik@ohsu.edu on 07/01/2008 02:25:03 PM 

Subject: Regulation DD 

I support the Opt-in requirements for Overdraft fees that banks currently 
apply by default. I’m tired of being burned by banks through this sort of 
‘legal’ theft. 

Mike 
IT Training Professional 
Portland, Oregon 


